
 
13th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

We would like to take a moment to kindly remind everyone of the importance of maintaining a positive and 

respectful environment for all our pupils, both within the school and in the surrounding community. 

We kindly ask that parents and carers refrain from using inappropriate language or swearing when on or 

near school premises. Our aim is to create a safe and welcoming atmosphere for all, and we believe that 

setting a good example in our language and behaviour is an essential part of this. 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support in helping to maintain the respectful and positive 

environment that we all value. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael Cohen   

Acting Head Teacher 


